
Transition to Fountains CE School  

Summer 2021 

 

Week beginning 7th June 

Welcome to Fountains letters sent to all new starters – includes Evidence me consent. Your child's pre 

school setting plays an important role in the successful transition to a new school and we value their 

support greatly. Miss Wray will be meeting with preschools to share information over the coming weeks. 

Please let school know which setting your child currently attends. 

 

Week beginning 14th June 

Miss Wray will add a series of PowerPoints to our class pages on the school website that will share one 

element of the information you need to prepare for starting school. Includes information about school 

routines, staff, snack & lunch time and what a day in class 1 looks like. At the end of the week there will be 

a video tour of our classroom environment from the current class 1 children to all our new children.  

 

Week beginning 21st June 

Follow up optional Q&A via Teams for new starter parents. If you would like to join this meeting, please 

email – class1@gfschools.co.uk  

 

Week beginning 28th June 

Miss Wray will endeavour to visit your child in their pre-school. Your child will receive an 'I met my teacher 

today' certificate after this meeting has taken place and will upload our notes to their Evidence me 

account.  

 

Week beginning 5th July – 16th July 

If Covid restrictions allow your child will be invited into school for some 'Come and Play' visits. More 

information will follow.  

 

Week beginning 12th July 

In order to get to know your child and their family, you will be invited to a meeting either at school or at 

your home. This visit is relaxed and informal, allowing us to get to know each other a little better. Any 

questions are answered, concerns eased, and every effort is made to ensure both child and parent are 

confident and happy to start school in September. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into the Fountains family 😊 
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